
	

	

Attention! 
Our Office Hours will be changed. 

If you are in need of any medications/products please call 
the office and leave a message. We will get back to you as 

soon as we can. 
 

Wednesday, November 15, 2017- Closed 
Thursday, November 16, 2017- 2pm-7pm 

Friday, November 17, 2017- 9am-1pm 
Saturday, November 18, 2017- 9am-12pm 

 

 
 

We apologize for any Inconvenience. 


